
CONSULATE GENERAL 0F THE REPUBLIC 0F LIBERIA
2265 CASCADE ROAD, S.W.

POST OFFICE B0X 42648

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30311

UNITED STATES 0F AMERICA

Mr. Yank Barry
Global Village Market Inc.
5 Redpath Row
Montreal, Canada H3G 1 ES

May 17, 1999

Dear Yank:

We wish to thank you very much for your continued support of our humanitarian needs in
Liberia. We have received the Bill of Lading, for shipments of 3 million meals for the refugee
children of Liberia.

The meals were designated for Feed My People International- Liberia, and Our Lady of Fatima
of Liberia (Sister Beltran) are greatly appreciated.

Please continue your support for Liberia.

Sincerely,

Dr Walter Young

Cc: Ambassador Rachel Diggs


